
70th Anniversary             
Celebration. Audience 200+ 
incl. the Mayor! 

Takedowns workshop with 
PSBN Scott 

OCTOBER 

2nd Anniversary Celebration 
óopen eveningô ï students 
óstrutted their stuffô with style 

Testing ï KSN Steve put 44 
students (17 Dragons & 27 
Adults) through their paces. 
(There were 28 students at 
our 1st ever testing in 2005) 

NOVEMBER 

KSW Sudbury Demos key to 
the Councilôs personal safety 
awareness day at Sudbury 
Town Hall on 22nd 

UK Tournament ð won 12 
medals with only 3           
competitors incl 3 golds.  

Lynn ï promotion to KSN  

Demo at the Sudbury  
Christmas Fair on the 30th  

2008 should be incredible! 

Watch this space... 

Welcome to Xpress, the 
newsletter for members of 
KSW Sudbury and their 
friends. 

Looking back at 2007,  its 
been an amazing year for the 
School! Weôve grown from 
strength-to-strength and  
fulfilled a whole range of 
goals and firsts. Here are a 
few of the highlights: 

FEBURARY 

Sponsored Skip-a-thon ï 
raised hundreds of pounds-
for sparring gear 

School won £5k grant from 
Suffolk ACRE 

KSN Karen won 6 medals at 
Dutch Tournament  

MARCH  

Class testing with PSBN 
Scott  

MAY 

Spanish tournament ï won 
17 medals with 5             
competitors incl. 6 golds. 

Sparring workshop with SBN 
Richard and PSBN Scott  

JUNE 

Wells Hall Primary School 
Summer Fete ï our 1st Demo 
led by JKN Lynn and JKN 
Tony. Results in lots of new 
interest/students. 

European Tournament ï 
won 8 medals with 7       
competitors incl. 3 golds. All 
Little Dragons won a medal. 

Karen ï promotion to KSN 
Tony ï promotion to JKN 

JULY  

1st Sudbury Tournament 
(medals and plaques       
sponsored by Premier Foods) 

Workshop on street self  
defence with SBN Richard 
and KSN Steve  

AUGUST 

Wednesday night class went 
to 2 hours a night thanks to 
JKN Tony 

1st Beach training session at 
Felixstowe was fantastic fun 

SEPTEMBER 

We Demo at Suffolk ACRE 

2007 Review  

Christmas Class  

We will be holding our last 
class of 2007 on Monday 
17th of December. 

As usual, the last class of the 
year will be about having lots 
of fun!! 

We will put on a range of 
martial arts based games, 
competitions and prizes not 
to mention our fiercely   
contested Kuk Sool Knock-

out Quiz. Can you tell your  
Bahl Mohk from you Pahl 
Kum Chi ? 

We will also have our usual 
refreshments table dripping 
with mince pies and fizzy 
stuff (you can work it off 
when we resume classes on 
Monday 7th January 2008). 

Parents, friends etcé.are all 
welcome to join us. 
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Listing: 

 

Scottish  

Tournament 

Inverness 

24th May 2008 

 

European  

Tournament 

Lowestoft 

31st May 2008 
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Hwa Rang  8 JKN Tony aka Santa! 



The White Ribbon Campaign  is 

the largest effort in the world of 

men working to end men's   

violence against women.  

To help promote this project  and 

the launch of the Babergh    

Domestic Violence and Abuse 

Forum, DVD and Website we 

were asked to work with the 

Barbergh District Council     

Community Safety Officer and 

come up with a range of defence 

demonstrations for a Personal 

Safety Awareness Day at     

Sudbury Town Hall on Thursday 

22nd November 2007.  

We were honoured to do so and 

came up with a highly innovative 

programme of situations and 

techniques that would engage 

the public in this important area.  

We set up our area outside the 

Police ñPODò (mobile unit) and 

ran a series of short             

demonstrations throughout the 

day.  

Needless to say, we attracted a 

lot of attention and were       

delighted to have played our 

small part in highlighting such a 

worthy effort. 

 

Some facts about        

domestic abuse - 

It can happen to anyone 

It is not acceptable 

It is estimated that the police 

receive a call from a victim of 

domestic violence every minute  

On average a women gets   

assaulted 35 times before she 

reports it to the police   

1 in 4 women and 1 in 6 men will 

experience domestic abuse in 

their lifetime  

On average 2 women a week 

are killed by their current or 

former partner 

You can find more information 

at: 

http://www.onesuffolk.co.uk/

breakthepattern 

 

Babergh District Council ñ Demo at the Town Hall  
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ñThank you so 

much for 

agreeing to 

take part. It 

was something 

really visual 

the public 

could get 

interested in.ò  

 

Ann Scott 

Community 

Safety Officer, 

Babergh 

District Council 

White Ribbon Day 

Photos of KSN Karen and   
JKN Lynn demonstrating      
self-defence techniques to 

women visiting the             
Police Pod 

http://www.onesuffolk.co.uk/breakthepattern
http://www.onesuffolk.co.uk/breakthepattern


This year we made the 

Students of KSW Sudbury 

the focus of the event. 

We wanted everyone to 

really óshowcase their 

skillsô to  families and 

friends and indeed anyone 

interested in Kuk Sool. 

Why? Because student   

progress over the past 

year has been incredible 

and we wanted to       

share that with everyone.. 

..and 44 students did!  

The night got off to a  

flying start with dozens of 

spectators filing through 

the door, you could hear 

the buzz of anticipation 

and excitement going 

around the hall.  

We bowed in and split the 

hall into 2 areas: óAdultsô 

and óKidsô . 

Whilst the Little Dragons 

and older kids started 

with break-falling and  

fitness, the adults began 

with forms and techniques 

so that spectators could 

see different aspects of 

Kuk Sool in each area. We 

ran through a hugely   

varied set of activities 

changing what we were 

doing every 10 minutes 

and so were able to cover 

punching and kicking 

drills, focus pad work, 

board breaking, staff  

spinning, self-defence 

routines and sparring as 

well. Instructors also did 

their bit and we had a 

short speech from KSN 

Karen who presented 

prizes to students. After 

the class photo and cake 

cutting we all enjoyed 

wonderful refreshments. 

It was a brilliant night, 

well done!!  

Anniversary Celebration   
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